
Warrnambool City Council 
is committed to safer 

launching and retrieval of 
boats in Lady Bay 



In Warrnambool, boating has long 
been a challenge 



An 1867 report proposed a port and breakwater. 

In 1887, after two decades of discussion, 
the breakwater was built. 



Once the decision was made, it 
took eight years to complete 



It was extended by 100m in the 1910s 



In the modern era, Council has moved cautiously when it comes 
to structural modifications in Lady Bay 

Some believe more infrastructure to cater for more fishing boats 
would provide an economic boon for Warrnambool 

Others believe making changes could damage what it is people 
love about Lady Bay 
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Australian boat launching standards recommend launching in 
waves of less than 20cm 

All three safer boating options now before the community for 
discussion will make launching and retrieval of boats 
significantly safer. 

Picture: Dan Atkinson 

Safer boat launching and retrieval at Lady Bay 



The bay is already a dynamic environment 

Changing or modifying the breakwater could have consequences 
elsewhere along the bay 

Safer boat launching and retrieval at Lady Bay 


